Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Health Access and Tobacco
The Florida Tobacco Strategic Planning Workshop announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 23, 2022, 1:30 p.m.
PLACE: Homewood Suites, 2987 Apalachee Pkwy, Capitol I room, Tallahassee, FL 32301 or online registration: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/644231770994604048
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of the February Workshop is to convene tobacco control partners to review the preliminary results of the Environmental Scan Survey, discuss the Strengths, Weaknesses, Opportunities and Threats identified as part of the survey, and discuss goals and objectives for the 2022 Florida Tobacco Strategic Plan.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Georgia Sheridan, (941)745-2294, georgia.sheridan@flhealth.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 72 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Georgia Sheridan, (941)745-2294, georgia.sheridan@flhealth.gov. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Georgia Sheridan, (941)745-2294, georgia.sheridan@flhealth.gov.
